
 

 

Poudre School District 

Summer Music Program 

Advanced Program 
(For students who have played an instrument for one or more years) 

 

Mondays-Thursdays, May 30-June 15 
(May 30, 31; June 1, 5, 6, 7, 8, 12, 13, 14, 15) 

Classes run appx. 80 minutes each 
 
 

 

 

 
Class Rocky Mountain HS Timnath Middle/High School * Advanced groups are taught as bands and string 

groups – not in individual instrument classes like 
the beginning program 

Advanced Orchestra 9:00-10:20am N/A 
Advanced Band 9:00-10:20am 9:00-10:20am 

 
We hope that students who will be playing in high school band and orchestra in the fall will be able to participate in order to continue 
to grow during the summer months.  Current graduating seniors are also welcome to participate.  For those students moving from 
middle to high school, this is a great transition to high school programs, and a great opportunity to meet some of the high school 
students and teachers you will work with in the fall.  If you have any questions regarding equipment needed for the summer classes, 
please contact the director at the school you will attend in the fall.   
 
The 2023 summer music program is offered to all students in the Poudre school system free of charge.  We happily accept donations 
($50.00 recommended) to help us cover the expenses of the program and to get instruments and repair equipment.  After you complete 
your online registration, you will have the option to make a donation through school pay. Visit 
https://psdschools.schoolpay.com/link/SummerMusic2023 
 
Registration is completed through the PSD Parentvue (https://www.psdschools.org/ParentVUE).  Early registration is requested so 
teachers can choose music at an appropriate level, have music prepared and adequately plan for the first classes.  Early registration 
will close on May 24 – but you can register and participate in person at the first class if you miss the early registration.   
 
More information on the summer program can be found at https://sites.google.com/a/psdschools.org/psd-summer-music/ 
 

All questions should be directed to the music teacher at the school your child will attend in the fall 


